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HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources)

From: DoNotReply@delaware.gov
Sent: Sunday, August 11, 2024 1:22 PM
To: HearingComments, DNREC (MailBox Resources); stephen.e.schmidt@gmail.com
Subject: Public Hearing Comments

Comments on Docket #2024-P-MULTI-0007 -- US Wind Project 
 
Name: Stephen Schmidt 
Phone: 302-703-1365 
Email Address: stephen.e.schmidt@gmail.com 
Organization:  
 
Comments: 
The proposed US Wind project as planned will cause significant and irreparable harm to the environment both within 
the ocean, and in the bay areas where proposed dredging will occur. Additionally, the project plan places extremely tall 
turbines far too close to shore, and will thus cause harm to the enjoyment of our seashore, and the value of our 
properties will be significantly degraded. Practical changes can be made now, to both benefit from green energy 
production, and protect our ocean and our seashore. Require US WInd to build much farther off-shore, out of our 
sealife's breeding and migratory path. Ensure that their turbines are not visible from shore. Bring their cables inland 
within Maryland, who benefits from the power generated. Lastly, require US Wind to use aircraft anti-collision lighting 
which only illuminates in the presence of an airplane, rather than polluting our night skies with hundreds of high-
intensity, always-on lights, which not only affect our property values, but area also harmful to wildlife. 
 


